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MINUTE OF A BOARD CONFERENCE CALL OF THE MEMBERS OF THE SCOTTISH 
LEGAL COMPLAINTS COMMISSION: 10am on MONDAY 18 MARCH 2024 on MS 

Teams 
 
PRESENT: 
 
LAY:      LAWYER: 
Jane Malcolm, Chair    Lynne Collingham     
June Andrews     Dale Hughes (joined at 10.50am) 
Anne Gibson      
Jean Grier 
Niki Maclean 
John Stevenson     
 
Apologies: 
Richard McMeeken 
 
In attendance: 
Neil Stevenson (CEO)    (Secretariat – minutes)  
Louise Burnett (DoBP)   Vicky Crichton (DoPP)  
Caroline Robertson (DoR)    (CIM) (for item 3) 
 
Abbreviations used:  
SGvt – Scottish Government    DoBP – Director of Business Performance  
DoPP – Director of Public Policy    DoR– Director of Resolution  
LSS – Law Society of Scotland    FoA – Faculty of Advocates  
 
Private Member only session, after which the Meeting Chair invited SMT and Secretariat to 
join the meeting at 10.15am 
     
1. Welcome and Apologies 
1.1 The Chair welcomed everyone to the Conference Call and noted apologies had been 

received from Richard McMeeken.  
1.2 The Chair also explained this meeting was to receive an update from SMT on the current 

Key Issues and to discuss the responses received to the Budget Consultation, which 
closed at 12noon on 14 March 2024. 

 
2. Declaration of Interests 
2.1 The Chair noted the standard declarations of interest declared by Lynne Collingham and 

Dale Hughes in relation to any pecuniary interest with regards to budgetary and the 
reform discussion process/response by the SLCC. 

 
3. Key Issues 
3.1 The CEO spoke to the paper presented and agreed all items would be taken as read, with 

additional updates provided on specific matters. 
3.2   Reform – the DoPP spoke the paper presented, giving an overview and update to the 

current stage of the process. Members sought clarification on whether there had been any 
indications as to what any of the amendments or compromise options that might need to 
be considered as the Bill progresses through to Stage 2 or the process. The DoPP gave a 
synopsis of these points. Members also considered the impact of any drafting 
amendments which might specifically affect the SLCC. Members noted the engagement 
and timescales regarding the Stage 2 process being very tight, and that SMT were 
continuing to liaise with relevant stakeholder bodies and departments. SMT will continue 
to update Board on key points as Stage 2 of the process progresses. The Chair thanked 
the DoPP and CEO for ensuring there was positive engagement with the SGvt Sponsor 
Team, and Board acknowledged the timeline and challenges for the SLCC on this matter.  










